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jVirginia Electric and Power Company:

v ATTN: Mr. W. L. Stewart, Vice President,
Nuclear Operations

P. O. Box 26666
-Richmond, VA .23261

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-338/85-18 AND 50-339/85-18

Thank you for your response of September 19, 1985 to'our Notice of Violation
issued on August 21, 1985, concerning activities conducted at your North Anna
facility. We understand that, based on a telephone conversation between
S. A. Elrod of my staff, ~ E. W. Harrell and others of your staff, you will
supplement your response by November 15, 1985.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. If your understanding of the
above matter is different from that stated, please contact us imediately.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY
VIRGIL L. BROWNLEE

Virgil L. Brownlee, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: d. W. Harrell, Station Manager
(f. J. Hardwick, Jr., Manager -

Nuclear Programs and Licensing

-bec:dRCResidentInspector
Document Control Desk
Commonwealth of Virginia
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